
From: Everett Armstrong EverettA@bps.k12.mt.us
Subject: [All District Distribution:8281] Fwd: MHSA Spring Activities Status

Date: April 9, 2020 at 11:47 AM
To: Corrina Guardipee-Hall corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us, Donna Yellow Owl bearpawowl@yahoo.com, Wendy Bremner

wendyb@bps.k12.mt.us, Brenda Croff brendac@bps.k12.mt.us, Jess Edwards jesse@bps.k12.mt.us, Kristy BullShoe
kristys@bps.k12.mt.us, James Evans jamese@bps.k12.mt.us, Brian Gallup briang@bps.k12.mt.us,
RAE TALL WHITEMAN-ARMSTRONG raetw18@gmail.com, District All districtall@bps.k12.mt.us, Administrators Distribution
ADMINdistribution@bps.k12.mt.us, Teresa Roland TeresaR@bps.k12.mt.us, Myndi Gallagher-Horn myndig@bps.k12.mt.us,
Robert Miller RoberteM@bps.k12.mt.us, Jim Vaile JimV@bps.k12.mt.us

Spring Sports are postponed until April 24th. 

mǎkȯ´iyō˝so´yiss (wolftail)
Everett Armstrong
Browning Public Schools Activities Director

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Mark Beckman <mbeckman@mhsa.org>
Date: Thu, Apr 9, 2020 at 11:04 AM
Subject: MHSA Spring Activities Status
To: 

 

April 9, 2020

 

 

TO:                   MHSA SCHOOL ADMINISTRATORS

FROM:              MARK BECKMAN, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

RE:                   MHSA SPRING ACTVITIES STATUS

 

The MHSA Executive Board, during a conference call to conduct Association business on
Thursday morning, took the following action regarding MHSA Spring Activities:  All MHSA
spring activities will be suspended through April 24th. This includes practices and
contests/meet/festivals.   Resumption of spring activities will depend on our student’s ability to
return to in-person instruction by May 4th.   If in-person instruction doesn’t resume by that
time, spring activities will be cancelled.  We take seriously the directives from the Governor,
State Health Department and CDC for the safety of our students and for their communities. 
Their safety is our top priority during these challenging times.

If spring activities are resumed, the practice requirement for sports at that time will be five
practices from resumption except for golf which will be the normal two practices required.

If spring activities are resumed, post season formats will be adjusted by the MHSA with

mailto:mbeckman@mhsa.org


If spring activities are resumed, post season formats will be adjusted by the MHSA with
Executive Board approval.

The MHSA April Executive Board meeting scheduled for April 20-21 has been postponed
tentatively until May 18-19, 2020, depending on the directives from the Governor, State
Health Department at that time.

Thank you and if you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

MB

 

Mark Beckman
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

 

Wherever You Play, MHSA Is On Your Team

Montana High School Association Visit us online: mhsa.org

 

Office: (406) 442-6010

Direct Line: (406) 603-4340

Cell: (406) 431-7245

Fax: (406) 442-8250

Address: 1 South Dakota Ave. Helena, MT 59601

 

 

-- 
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google
Groups "District All" group.
To post to this group, send email to districtall@bps.k12.mt.us
To view past messages, visit this group at
http://groups.google.com/a/bps.k12.mt.us/group/districtall?hl=en

http://mhsa.org/
http://groups.google.com/a/bps.k12.mt.us/group/districtall?hl=en

